
Early bird payment opens: 25th August

Early bird payment closes: 3rd September

Last day to secure booking for Term 4: 
10th September

Week for parents to move students: 
22nd to 27th September

Last Day of Term 3: 27th September

Term 4 lessons open to public: 29th September

School Holiday Intensives: 29th Sept to 3rd Oct

First Day of Term 4: 13th October 2025 

6762 3639 (Option 2)
learntoswim
@360fitnessclub.com.au

Emma Charlesworth 
(Team Leader)

Crystal Vera 

STAY IN TOUCH

PRICING

WELCOME

Thank you for swimming with 360 Learn to Swim in Term 3 2025. It
has been our pleasure to ensure your child’s introduction swimming is
a positive one that will build a skill for life.

We look forward to seeing those who are returning in Term 4. 

IMPORTANT DATES

Early bird fees for Term 4 are $175 per child, if paid by Wednesday 3  September
2025 before close of business (7.30pm). Payments can now be made through the 360
Learn to Swim App. If you have not downloaded this yet, please be sure to. Make-up
sessions and cancelations need to be made through this app also. 

rd

Fees paid after Wednesday, 3  September 2025 will be $195 per child.rd
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Go to your App Store (Google Play, Android or
Apple) and search for the app ‘360learntoswim’

Payment for Term 4 can be handled directly
through the app. You will still be able to pay in
cash at the Front Desk if you prefer. 

The new app will be a lot easier to use, allowing
you to better manage your child’s lessons,
including changing lesson times (when available)
without having to make a brand-new booking.

 The new platform will also introduce a
streamlined booking process for new parents.
They will be able to book lessons online, without
having to join the Expressions of Interest list.

SEARCH
‘360LEARNTOSWIM’

USING THE LTS APP
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PLEASE NOTE: 
Learn to Swim is not a
membership. Learn to
Swim students are not

to swim within
members’ lanes or the
lesson pool before or

after their lessons.

Don’t forget that you can use your NSW government ‘Active Kids
Voucher’ and ‘First Lap Voucher’ at 360. Bring a hard copy of either

voucher to the Front Desk and we will deduct the value of the voucher
while taking your payment. 

Vouchers will not be printed by 360 staff.

VOUCHERS



WE’RE HONOURED
TO BE NOMINATED!

Our 360 group General Manager and 2IC were lucky
enough to attend the launch of the Austswim
Safeguarding Children course in the holidays.
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We are excited to share some wonderful news with our
community — our Swim Centre has been nominated for the
AUSTSWIM School of Excellence Awards in the Small Swim
Centre category!

This recognition is a testament to the passion, dedication, and
care our team puts into every single lesson. From building water
confidence to developing lifelong swimming skills, we are so
proud of the positive impact we’ve been able to make.

Thank you to all our families and community members who
continue to support us — this nomination is as much yours as it
is ours. 

We’ll keep you updated as the awards progress, and
we’re thrilled to celebrate this achievement with you!

360 Fitness Club is already making sure we take the utmost care
delivering best practice in our centre, we would like your help to
make sure our shared space is safe for all those who use it.

1. Please be aware that our Learn to Swim has a media policy with
no photographs or videos to be taken of classes

2. We ask that parents use the change tables on deck and change
rooms provided in the bathrooms when changing your children.



$699



Learn to Swim is not a membership and Learn to Swim
students are not to swim within members’ lanes or the
lesson pool before or after their lessons.

Please be aware that as a parent or carer you are required
to be available throughout your child’s lesson, and
especially to be on pool deck at the end of their lesson.

WE ASK FOR YOUR CHILDS SAFETY YOU DO NOT
ENCOURAGE THEM TO GET INTO THE POOL BEFORE THE
INSTRUCTOR CALLS THEM OVER TO THEIR LESSON.

In accordance with Office of the Children’s Guardian Guide
to Child Safe Standards no photos or videos may be taken
within our Aquatic Centre. We understand that families may
want photos of their children learning to swim, however, in
group classes there is a real danger of identifying foster
children or children at risk to third parties. 

Due to being at capacity, we will not be accepting casual
swim visits (from non-Members) from 3:30pm to 6:30pm
Monday to Friday. If you or your children would like to swim
during our peak hours we invite you to become a member.

For the children’s safety, parents are to walk in with their
children. No child will be let into learn to swim without a
parent.
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'Thanks for a fantastic Term 3
& here's to a bri l l iant Term 4!'
–   Crystal  Vera & 
     Emma Charlesworth


